



ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall,

Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

18th November 2024

Join your Child for Christmas Lunch!!

Dear Parent/Carer,

St Michael's CE (A) Primary School would like to invite parents/carers to join us for Christmas lunch which is being held in school on **Wednesday 18**th **December 2024**.

The cost for an adult meal is £4.50 which must be paid online via the School Gateway App under the heading 'Christmas Dinner 2024' no later than <u>9.00am on Thursday 5th December 2024</u>. We cannot accept requests from parents/carers to attend after this date due to food being ordered in advance. Upon booking please comment with any dietary/allergy requirements, including whether you would like a vegetarian option. If you do not have any requirements, please state 'none' to allow you to confirm and pay for your booking.

Due to health and safety regulations only one adult per child or family group will be allowed to attend this event and where possible we ask that you do not bring young children or babies. For family groups, you will only be able to book under the name of your youngest child.

Please see the list below regarding the time schedule for the day. We kindly ask that you adhere to these times and do not arrive into school beforehand to minimise any delay and congestion.

 11.30am
 Reception & The Ark

 12.15pm
 Year 1

 12.45pm
 Year 2

 1.15pm
 Year 3

 1.40pm
 Year 4

 2.00pm
 Year 5 & 6

We will accommodate family groups at the time scheduled for the youngest family member in school.

This is also our Christmas Jumper day; please feel free to join us in our celebration and wear your best festive jumper.

Yours sincerely,

Karryn ackson

Mrs. K Jackson Headteacher

stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk





Ofŝted













